Bourne Swimming Club

Postal/Online Subscription Form –Autumn 2017
New members


Term dates
Autumn:   07.09.17 (half term 26.10.17) 30.11.17

                                  Spring 2018: 04.01.18 (half term 15.02.18) 22.03.18

Discounted rates each: Seniors - £65.00 / Juniors £55.00 apply to subscriptions received By Sunday April 16th.   Please allow postage time.  After this date the rates will be Senior £75.00 and Junior £65.00 per swimmer.
Name/s: Please include the names of ALL swimmers you are paying for below
____________________________________________________________________________

                                                                                  

Address:__________________________________________                                       Date:___________
____________________________________________________________________________________ 


Post code:______________

Telephone:______________________________________________

Email:________________________________________________________________________________
	SUBS DUE

Discounted rate

By  31.08.17
Senior  £65.00
Junior  £55.00
Full rate

From  01.09.17
Senior  £75.00
Junior  £65.00

	Cheque payment – important notice
In order to streamline the work of our treasurer we have decided to stop taking cheque payments.   This will enable the accounting process to be easier and avoid the need for repeated visits to the bank to deposit money.

If this is a problem for anyone please contact Clare or Alison

	
	

	
	Online transfer  date_____________
Account name – Bourne Swimming Club
 Account number - 00350828
 Sort code - 30-91-72

IMPORTANT: Please ensure all you and/or your children’s names are in the beneficiary reference field so we can track incoming payments

PROOF OF PAYMENT: Please email this form to: alisonbourneswimmingclub@gmail.com 
Total paid £_______
Names of members paid: 


The Club does not have any secure means of keeping money/cheques safe on the poolside and cannot be responsible for payments that are lost or water damaged.  Therefore where possible please do not bring subs with you to the pool, but make your payment on-line.  Thank you for your co-operation.


